
Well-being Parent Champions

At Highlees we recognise the importance of positive mental

health and well-being for our children for successful

learning, achievement and play. Our Children, Well-being

Champions, really care about the school and the other

children. Part of their role is to support their classes and

teachers by sharing well-being ideas.

We believe it is important for parents to have a voice. As a

Parent Well-being Champion you will be able to contribute

ideas and influence how to improve the well-being of the

school community. We also need your help and ideas for

different events and fundraising activities that we could

have at school based around well-being ideas and initiatives.

If this is something you would be interested in, come along

on Wednesday 20th September at 2.45pm for further

information.

We look forward to welcoming you.


